
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim: We support and congratulate the campaign of \"our
children\" to build schools in the liberated areas

Head of the National Iraqi Alliance, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, expressed his support and

felicitation for the campaign of \"our children\" for the reconstruction of schools in the

areas that were liberated from terrorist Daesh, praising all proposals that are based on

restoring stability to the liberated areas.
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This took place during his eminence meeting a delegation of the campaign in his office in

Baghdad Wednesday 22/3/2017.
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His eminence expressed the support of the National Iraqi Alliance for this campaign and all

campaigns that contribute to restore normal life to the areas destroyed by terrorism, urging

the campaign \"Our Children\" and other services to focus on serving people away from political

strife, pointing to the importance of coordination with the federal government and local

governments for the role of coordination in the success of mission and share experiences in

this domain.


